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   EDUCATION, LEISURE AND HOUSING
   Shapinsay Community School

   Shapinsay, Orkney, KW17 2DY

   Tel: (01856) 711218   Fax: (01856) 711218

   Email: admin.shapinsay@glow.orkneyschools.org.uk
   Web: https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/or/shapinsayschool/
   Head teacher: Emma Clements.
                                                                                                                                                                Tuesday 2nd May 2023
Dear parents / carers,
Staffing News
We are very happy to welcome Alison Meason to our Nursery team. We will be updating Nursery parents soon about any 

changes in Nursery opening times. 
Holiday Date for Kings Coronation
School will be closed on Monday 8th May as part of the three days of celebration for the Coronation of King Charles. 
Permission Slips for Library Visit and Flotta 
Thanks to those who have returned their permission slips, please can all others be sent to school this week. 
Hoy Forms

P7 parents please find the attached forms, for the Hoy residential trip, complete and return to school as soon as possible. 
Bookbug Session Wednesday 3rd May 2023

Bookbug with Lorna Wednesday 3rd May In the community rooms from 10:30am – 12 noon Free to attend. Refreshments provided Bookbug sessions are free, fun, and friendly events for babies, toddlers, pre-schoolers, and their families to enjoy together. Coming along to sessions is a great way to spend some quality time with your little one and gives you the opportunity to share stories, songs and rhymes with other parents/carers and their children’. Laura will be taking the nursery children to join in the Bookbug session. 
Cycle Week 
We will be having Cycle week from Tuesday 16th May 2023. Pupils will not be doing Bikeability assessments this week, its for fun and gaining experience, safely on their bikes. Please can children bring bikes and cycling helmets in for Tuesday 16th May – if you wish to bring them earlier, they can be left in the cycle sheds. Bikes can be collected on Friday 19th May.
Violin lessons

There are no violin lessons this week.
Kind regards, 

Emma Clements
Head teacher

